
NOTICE FROM GARSTANG POLICE 

Just of note please can I ask you to pass on to parents/carers and guardians of 
young people that there is a growing trend in the use of nitrous oxide cannisters 
to get high (see attached photo)! Although they are not illegal, a number of 
discarded cannisters have been reported as being found in locations in Forton, 
Catterall and Hambleton! The use of this gas can have deadly consequences and 
it is more of a health warning and a concern for vulnerability of young people 
using them and not being near to help if something goes wrong!! 

Many thanks and stay safe! 

Danielle  
Sgt 6336 Danielle Freaney 
NPT Sgt Garstang, Over Wyre & Poulton. 
Garstang Police Station, Moss Lane, Garstang, PR3 1HB 
 

 


